
09/06/2021 

MS Liz Van Vliet 
32 Alto Avenue - 32 Alto Ave ST 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
vanvliet6469@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This development is not in the interests of the local community and approval sets a precedent 
for future commercial in nature DAs to be approved which is contrary to community interests.

It is being proposed for a commercial business to make a profit at the sufferance of local 
residents and neighbours.

A large number of affected neighbours in Bangaroo Street, Worrobil Street, Serpentine 
Crescent and beyond are objecting to council over this proposal.

I add my voice to them and protest council approving this DA 

Sent: 9/06/2021 3:30:21 PM
Subject: Online Submission


